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               If you have anything you would like to see included in the newsletter, please email it to jmck@icx.net
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.If you have not paid for your pancake tickets please get that money in as soon as possible.





Anyone wanting to help with this years BBQ please contact Ross Dodson as soon as possible





Date		Program		Speaker				Topic/Title


8/19/2011	Greg Moses 		Greg Moses	              Travails with Greg: Baseball, Travel, and Miscellaneous Stuff


8/26/2011	Jonathan Hicks						AMR Ambulance Services








Congratulations to Ashley Rush, Jamison Sliger and Luke Holbrook for their selection in the 20 Under 40 Group.  This group serves as a prime example of what Kiwanis stands for in the community.  We are very proud of these young members!!!!





Community Service made a donation to E.G. Fisher Library Summer Reading program





Time to sign up to work a shift for the BBQ on Sept 16th 








Community Service will be updating our Chamber of Commerce Membership





Membership and Education will be educating  1 new member  Harley Knowles








 





 Well it is that time of year again; School is starting up, which means that TWC Dining Hall will be reopening to the public.  So why go to the college for lunch?  At TWC you make the choice?  If home style cooking is more to your taste then stop by the Home Line for some traditional favorites as well as some new ones.  But if like fast food, no problem.  TWC also offers a grill line where you can get items such as Burgers, Chicken Sandwiches and various other options, But if you are not in the mood for hot food.  No problem, TWC also offers a salad bar and Deli Bar to help beat the summer heat, and remember to stop by the Exhibition station where you can see and sample some of the Cafeteria Staffs ideas in person.  Remember the dining hall serves Breakfast, Lunch and Dinner and is open 7 days a week.  And if that is not good enough you can visit TWC dining on Facebook and see what is going to be served, and considering it is all you care to eat what more can you want..











Beef Stroganoff


BBQ Chicken


Menu Subject to Change








Brad Harris	      Stephanie Linkous


Rick Lay		      Blake McCaslin


Tommy Wilson	      Trey Winder


Lee Montgomery     James McKeehan


                       John Young





�








Bon Appetite 


























No other success can compensate for failure in the home.


David O. McKay


 








OFFICERS						   THE BOARD





August 11th		Joe Riley


August 11th		Brad Harris








CASA Corridor of East Tennessee presents the First Annual Red Shoe Gala!  The Red Shoe Gala will be held on September 24th, 2011 at Springbrook Golf and Country Club.  Festivities begin at 7:00 p.m.  There will be food, fun, silent/live auction, and music!  Representative John Forgety will be the guest auctioneer for the live auction.  Music will be provided by Ron Clayton and Smokey Jam.  Enter the  "Red Shoe" Contest and win prizes. Tickets are $25.00 and are available for purchase at the CASA Corridor office.  Contact  at 423-746-9037 for more details.  Help support abused and neglected children in YOUR community.  Put on your Red Shoes and support this worthwhile cause!!
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MEMBER NEWS





   					 UPCOMING PROGRAMS 


Compliments of Eric Newberry


  			





COMMITTEE REPORTS





FOOD FOR THE BODY			   FOOD FOR THE SOUL                 Compliments of Luke Holbrook				Compliments of Larry Kuka





BIRTHDAYS					    CONGRATULATIONS  





THE RED SHOE GALA








